
interesting and funny stories about his
business. He also had some sincere
praise for people in the superinten-
dent's business.

The whole day was a success due
to Marc's generosity in hosting this
monthly meeting and the hard work of
his fine staff.

PETE DYE ADDRESSES THE WGCSA AT BLACKWOLF RUN

The September meeting of the Wis-
consin Golf Course Superintendents
Association was held at the spectacu-
lar new Blackwolf Run Golf Club.
Marc Davison was our host superinten-
dent. The day was close to being a
wash when Sheboygan received an
inch of rain in the early morning. Marc
salvaged the day by keeping the record

By Tom Schwab

number in attendance restricted to the
cart paths. The course was so beauti-
ful, well groomed and fun to play that
no one minded.

Our evening was equally enjoyable
with an exquisite dinner at The Ameri-
can Club. To everyone's surprise our
guest speaker was golf course de-
signer, Pete Dye. He had some quite

The American Club is the only 5 star hotel In Wlsconsin-.

The American Club is part of the world class recreation/hospitality
facilities in Kohler.

The American Club was a beautiful place to enjoy dinner and have
a meeting.

The Club Car is available if you need a ride to Blackwolf Run.

Wisconsin Turfgrass Association
Winter Meeting Dates

The 1990 Winter Conference held by
the Wisconsin Turfgrass Association
wilt again be held at the Country Inn
at 2810 Golf Road in Pewaukee. The
dates will be Tuesday and Wednesday,
January 9th and 10th.

The same group of WTA members
who planned this year's meeting
(which was so successful) are organiz-
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ing next year's. Wayne Otto, Ed Dev-
inger, Gary Zwirlein, Bill Vogel and
Dave Payne have all promised another
excellent education program and table
top show.

Block off the 9th and 10th of Janu-
ary on your 1990 calendar and plan to
attend!


